
Rivermead Residents Meeting, 6th March 2017 
 
Present: Pam (Chair), Gill, Marilyn, Tim, Marie, Julian and Louise (notes) 
 
Main Points of the meeting: 
 
 
•Julian to arrange for door signs stating the times when staff are available and also when staff will 
be available if away, plus contact numbers. It is requested that there should be a member of staff on 
site at all times between 8-5pm.  
 
•work to be undertaken- the door closers on the entrance doors are still a problem and a solution 
will be looked at. Car park markings will be re-painted. The garden by the river is still out of bounds 
due to health and safety concerns.  
 
•the car park is getting very full during the day time at the moment and this will be monitored.  
 
•the Rivermead website is currently being updated and will soon house committee meeting minutes. 
The notice boards are also now being utilised. Residents can still join the residents association for a 
cost  of £5, which will entitle residents to 15% off at the restaurant at the beaches.  
 
Date of the next meeting: 24th April 7:30pm.  
 


